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 Impact: TAX COMMISSION REVISION PENDING 

 

  Annual Cap of $1,500,000 

  May Exceed Cap With Adjustment 

  in Subsequent Tax Year 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The floor substitute for HB 3371 creates an income tax credit for 50 percent of eligible 

expenditures incurred by a family caregiver for the support of an eligible family member. In 

order to be eligible, the family member must: 

 

• Be at least 62 years old; 

• Require assistance with at least two activities of daily living (ADL); 

• Qualify as a dependent, spouse, parent, or other relation by blood or marriage to the family 

caregiver; and 

• Live in a private residential home and not an assisted living center, nursing facility, or 

residential care home.  

 

The tax credit may be claimed beginning tax year 2023 and is subject to a $1.5 million annual 

cap. Taxpayers are limited to a $2,000 credit per family member, or $3,000 if the family member 

is a veteran or is diagnosed with dementia.  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The amendment provides certain clarifications related to family caregivers and place of residence 

for the eligible family member. The Tax Commission is reviewing the amendment with the 

intent of providing a revised estimate 

 

Prior analysis provided by the Tax Commission: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 



 

Other Considerations 

 

As mentioned in the footnotes, the formula used for determination of a percentage adjustment is 

$1.5 million divided by the credits claimed in the second preceding tax year. Because of the 

structure of the formula, the Tax Commission indicates the credit cap would be unenforceable 

until tax year 2025. 
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